
 
 
 

 
 

Godfrey de Boullion Chapter 
Mukwonago, WI 

 
 
April 2, 2025 
 
 
Laflin St James  Lodge 
206 S Main St 
Mukwonago WI 53149 
 
 Re: DeMolay Open House 
 
Dear Brothers, 
 
My name is Tammy and I am the Membership Coordinator for the Godfrey de Boullion DeMolay 
Chapter in Mukwonago.  I am writing today to ask for your help in getting the word out on our 
DeMolay open house to be held at 1:00 pm on Sunday, April 27, 2025.   
 
This event has been created to provide information regarding DeMolay to boys between the 
ages of 12-20 and their parents.  If you have any sons, grandsons, nephews or know of 
neighborhood boys who fall between these ages that would like to attend our open house, we 
ask you share this invitation.  We will have snacks and following our open house, the boys will 
be going to a Rage Room as a fun activity.  Guests are invited to attend as well. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to invite all of you to join us in support of this event. 
Together we can make our chapter grow.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at my contact information below. 
 
In fellowship, 
 

Tammy M. Lindner 
 
Tammy M. Lindner 
GDB Chapter Advisor 
Membership Coordinator 
262-392-3722 
tammylindner@email.com 


